
PRESS RELEASE 

Fredonia, N.Y. (April 20, 2018)- This Friday, April 27, 2018 from 6-9pm P.S. Estates 
Winery will be hosting its first annual  “Night In the Vineyard” at the winery in 
Fredonia, N.Y. Come out for a spectacular night of wine, food and the beautiful 
sunset behind the vines. Head Winemaker Isabella will be introducing several of 
our new wines right from the barrels and tanks. All adults age twenty-one and 
older are welcome. This event will be catered by Fred’s Catering. 

Tickets will be  $25 for Wine Club members and $35 for the general public.Tickets 
can be purchased online, inhouse or by phone call at (716) 672-2332. Limited 
space available! 

P.S. Estates Winery was founded in 2018 by the Pucci-Schaefer family. P.S. 
Estates Winery  is located at 2314 South. Roberts Road in Fredonia, NY where they 
pride themselves on making sure that you feel at home at the winery. P.S. Estates 
has brought many cultural vintages back to our small town for us to experience 
the world in a glass.  
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  If you would like more information on this topic call Victoria Pucci-Schaefer at (716)401-1283 or 
email Victoria@PSEstates.com.


